James Bay Memo
June 25, 2024

The Greater Victoria School District wishes to recognize the Songhees & Esquimalt Nations on whose traditional
territories we live and do our work




Give more children the opportunity to love books

Take a look around and send in a few books for
babies and preschoolers to the pink bin in your
school. Babies and preschoolers who are read to
develop more vocabulary, greater imagination
and an early understanding of how books work.
Thanks for helping send 320,000 books into new
hands.

As we head into the last couple months of school, we prepare extra books for the agencies that work with
families throughout the summer months
Thanks for continuing to support 1000X5 .

‘ oCHOOL MEAL9

oCHOOL MEAL PROGRAM

Our School Meal Program is up and
running. We will be sending out new
forms monthly, but you can sign up
anytime, see the office for forms.

Please still send a morning snack!
The programis accessible to all our
families. If your family needs
assistance with paying please
contact Tracey at 250.384.7184. No
child will go hungry.




